Sheridan School District 435 South Bridge St Sheridan, OR 97378

Dear Mrs. Grauer and Mr. Rech,

I am writing to inform you that effective at the end of the school year, I resign my position at Sheridan High School as a Math teacher. It has been a pleasure working for the district these past two years and I am ever grateful for the opportunity the district and yourselves provided me. I will miss Sheridan.

I will also be resigning the two coaching positions I currently hold: Assistant Football Coach and Assistant Track Coach. I will be finishing out the season as track coach and will be officially leaving that position at the conclusion of the season.

Andrew J. Keck Sheridan Lr. Sheridan High School

Math Teacher